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21 December 2012 
 
 
Dr Yvonne Anderson  
Child and Adolescent Centre 
David Street 
New Plymouth 4310 
 
 
Dear Dr Anderson 
 
 

Re: Ethics ref: CEN/11/09/054/AM01 

 Study title: Whanau Pakari: A Multi-Disciplinary Intervention Programme for Child 
and Adolescent Obesity 

 
 
 
This letter is to confirm receipt of the annual progress report for this study, submitted on 
20 December 2012.  HDEC approval for the study is re-confirmed for the period 20 
December 2012 to 20 December 2013.  
 
The Central Health and Disability Ethics Committee will be in contact with you within 15 
days of this date if it requires further information on any matter relating to this annual 
progress report, or if it wishes to reconsider its approval for the study.  In the absence of 
such contact you should assume that the annual progress report has been accepted and 
approved without comment.  No separate letter will be sent confirming this. 
 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us for further information.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Kirsten Forrest 
Administrator 
Health and Disability Ethics Committees 
hdecs@moh.govt.nz 

 


